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Our anxiously awaited Spring is beginning 

to show her beauty.  The grass is greening 

and the Spring flowers are making their 

debut. This time last year we were only 

hoping to have a picnic due to Covid. This 

year is better. 😊  

We all look forward to warmer days 

outside enjoying the creek.     

724-421-7425 janet794@gmail.com 

www.slipperyrockpark.com or on our 

Facebook page, 

www.facebook.com/SlipperyRockParkCivic

Association 

 

 

 

Happy Hour is the last Wednesday of the 

month at 5pm.  We will begin again at the 

Beach Pavilion the last Wednesday in May. 

We will continue the last Wednesday of the 

month until September.  We bring an adult 

beverage of choice and a snack to share.  

Hope to see faces again after a long 

winter/Spring! 

The Pavillion may be reserved by Members 

or rented by non-members for $25. 

      

      

      

      

The speed limit in the Park is 25mph on the 

hard roads and 15mph on the gravel roads. 

Please be aware we have many Walkers, bikers, 

children, dogs, cats, and people sharing the 

roads. I recently saw an adult almost get hit 

by the school bus.  Slow down and save a life. 

 

 

 

 

We have many new faces in the Park! We have 

a wonderful community with many kind and 

generous people. We look out for each other 

and help whenever we can. Hello and invite 

them to join the Association.  

Welcome!!! 

 

mailto:janet794@gmail.com
http://www.slipperyrockpark.com/
http://www.facebook.com/SlipperyRockParkCivicAssociation
http://www.facebook.com/SlipperyRockParkCivicAssociation
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We had a Road closing high water event in March. Make a mental note of how 
high the water came onto your property. We all forget and leave items in the 

flood area, only to lose said items.       We will have water this high again as the 
graph below shows. This reduces the chance of losing items like docks, boats, 

and woodpiles. Our creek is a living, changeable, mostly calm, but sometimes wild 
friend.        
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Remember to maintain your In Lot 

septic system. Prevention is less 

expensive than repair or replacement. 
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A short list of local community resources: 

 (if you would like to add a Contractor, please contact Janet Powell) 

K and M Septic Tank Service 724-735-2978 

B and L Air Conditioning, Heating, and Plumbing Services, Sean Ireland  724-794-5484 

Stone Brothers Construction 724-290-2845 

John Ross,  Realtor 732-771-6920 

A-1 Piano Service, Bill Glesner, 412-367-3155 

Waste Management 844-279-2503 

Tri-County Industry 724-748-4705 

Serafine 724-445-7488 (this company will go down private roads) 

Kohler’s Tree Service 724-637-2842     

Campbell’s Tree Service 724-794-1756 

2022 Dates to remember: 

Association Board of Directors’ Meeting: Sunday, May 1st at the 

Powell’s. Snowbirds may not be home yet,  we can Zoom if anyone 

interested.  

Litter Gitter Day: April 23rd. Meet at the State Maintenance facility 

on route 8 at 9:30am.  Rain date makeup date April 30th. 

Annual Yard Sale: TBD. Please contact Janet Powell if interested in 

participating in a Community Yard Sale.  

Annual Corporation meeting and Family picnic: Saturday, August 6th.  

The picnic location will be returning to the Powell’s for 2022. Details will 

follow. 

Creek Cleanup: At present no trees are blocking the creek for boating.  

Unless Mother Nature drops another, we will not have creek Clean-up 

until the second Saturday in July and August. Meet at the beach at 9am 


